
Office of the Mayor 
Woody McEvers 

 

 

208.666.5754  •  Fax 208.769-2284  •  710 East Mullan  • Coeur d’Alene, Idaho 83814-3958 

 
 
February 24, 2025 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release: February 24, 2025 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Legislators Town Hall Meeting on February 22, 2025 
 
 
 Mayor Woody McEvers and the Coeur d’Alene City Council are united in our support of 
equal protection under the law for every citizen. We set a clear expectation that the laws of the 
State of Idaho and the U.S Constitution will be followed in any interactions with our citizens.  
  
 We support the efforts of our Chief of Police and department personnel in investigating 
the incident involving a citizen that occurred at the Legislators Town Hall Meeting on February 
22,2025 at Coeur d’Alene High School located inside the City of Coeur d’Alene.  
  
 As City leaders we have a long history of strongly supporting human rights, civil rights, 
and dignity for all. Citizens and visitors to Coeur d’Alene can count on these guiding principles. 
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